
 

 

Courts get facelift thanks to Squash SA grant 

At the December 13th Board meeting, applications from court owners were considered for 
funding under the recently introduced Facilities Enhancement Grant (F.E.G.) program. 

Applications for the F.E.G. funding were received from across the state as venue owners & 
operators were able to take advantage of a new funding opportunity and make 
improvements to their sites. The Board agreed that everyone had taken time, care & given 
much thought to what could be achieved in their centre with the maximum $10,000.00 
grant on offer. 

 

Squash SA is pleased to announce the following successful applicants; 

Naracoorte Squash Centre – up to $10,000 to replace floors on all courts 

West Adelaide – up to $10,000 to repair walls & paint two courts and replace the front 
counter 

Norwood – up to $10,000 to upgrade reception area & all aspects of court maintenance, 
including lighting 

Adelaide Malibu – up to $7,840 to resurface & paint court walls 

Somerton – up to $7,139 to replace roof sheeting and install heat extractors 

 

Squash SA will make the Facilities Enhancement Grant available each year with 
application forms all available to download from the web site. Keep up to date with all 
F.E.G. information at www.squashsa.asn.au 

 

For further information, please contact: 

Patti Wilson 
Member Services Manager 
Squash SA 
P: (08) 8277 2522 
Patti.wilson@squashsa.asn.au 
 
 


